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22nd October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

WWII Week Mufti 

 

We are pleased to announce that we will be holding a WWII Week between 21st and 24th October.  On 

Thursday 24th October, there will be a MUFTI day when we ask if children could dress in red for 

Remembrance.  We are asking for donations of £1 each towards the Corby British Legion Poppy Appeal. 

 

Thank you in anticipation for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

T. Freeman 

 

T.L Freeman 

 

Year 5 Lead Teacher/ History Coordinator 
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